
Sun City Hilton Head Computer Club

Minutes of the General Membership Meeting

Pinckney Hall

February 16, 2023, 2:30 p.m.

Opening Remarks: Brian Osgood

Hello and welcome to the Computer Club’s February General Membership

Meeting. We have a great presentation today, so hopefully members are

here and didn’t take advantage of the early summer weather and go to

the beach. It is nice out. So moving on to the secretary’s report.

Secretaries Report:

I made a newbie mistake at last month’s General Meeting and didn’t get

the prior meeting minutes approved, so we have two sets of them to vote

on today.

We didn’t have a General Membership Meeting in December, so the first is

for approval of the General Membership Meeting minutes from November

17, 2022. Motion made by , seconded by . Motion approved.

The second is for approval of the General Membership Meeting minutes

for the January 19, 2023 General Membership Meeting. Motion made by ,

seconded by . Motion approved.



Committee Reports

Treasurer: Tom Lovelidge

Membership: Stu Mace

On January 15, 2023 663 members who had not renewed their

memberships for 2023 were removed from the membership list and

the mailing list. Since that time, 187 individuals have renewed their

membership or joined the club for the first time.

Currently, there are 2,543 members of the Computer Club.

Education: Mark Davis

As of today we have begun advertising classes for March. We are

experience full classes this month. As always we are looking for new

instructors, especially on for Windows/PC and specific programs such

as Facebook, Microsoft Excel, Apple Pages, etc. If you would be

interested in working with the education program please contact me

at: davismarkt@gmail.com

Programs: Bill Altman (Brian Osgood in Bill’s absence)

Next month our General Membership Meeting will be held on March 16

with the mini-club fair starting at 2:15, and the meeting starting at

2:30 pm here in the Pinckney Hall Ballroom. Our speaker will be Staff

Sergeant Daniel Allen from the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office.

Today I’d like to introduce Kathy Turco, who will be giving a

presentation on the IRS 2022 Tax Filing Season. Kathy is a retired

Federal Senior Executive with a background in Federal policy and

budget so this is good information.



Adjourned at:

Respectfully submitted,

Kathleen Baine, Secretary


